Blanco-Pedernales Groundwater Conservation District
601 West Main St., Johnson City, Texas 78636 | (830) 868-9196 | office@blancogw.org

Special Board Meeting

Notice is given that a Special Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Blanco-Pedernales
Groundwater Conservation District will be held at the District Office, 601 West Main, Johnson
City, Texas on Thursday, September 5, 2024, at 1:30 p.m. for the following purposes:

Agenda
1. Call to Order.
2. Pledge.
3. Public Hearing on Proposed Tax Rate:
e The general public and any other interested parties or persons are invited to attend
and make comments regarding the Proposed Tax Rate for FY 2024-25.
e Discussion of the Proposed Tax Rate for FY 2024-25.
4. Public Hearing on Proposed Budget:
e The general public and any other interested parties or persons are invited to attend
and make comments regarding the Proposed Budget for FY 2024-25.
e Discussion on the Proposed Budget for FY 2024-25.

5. Return to Regular Meeting:

e Public Comments — opportunity for the general public to address the Board on any
agenda item. Comments are limited to 3 minutes.

6. Continuing Business:
e Review and discuss Budget FY 2024-25.
7. Adjournment.

Posted on the Front Door of the District Office, 601 West Main, Johnson City, Texas, on August
26,2024, at 1:30 p.m.

ey
Erik Kubinski:

General Manager, Blanco-Pedernales Qroundwater Conservation District

The Blanco-Pedernales Groundwater Conservation District is committed to compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA).
Reasonable accommodation and equal opportunity for effective communications will be provided upon request. Please contact the District office
at 830-868-9196 at least 24 hours in advance if accommodation is needed.




